
 

 

 

 

HUMAN RESOURCES MEMORANDUM NO. 2013-009 

 

 

TO: Lt. Governor, Deputy Secretary, Undersecretary, Assistant Secretaries, Deputy 

Assistant Secretaries, Program Managers, and Directors 

 

FROM: Rikki Nicole David, SPHR  

 Human Resources Director 
 

SUBJECT: Additional Drug Screening Collection Sites  

 

DATE: February 1, 2013 

 

As announced in HR Memo #2013-008, RN Expertise is the new drug screen vendor for the State 

of Louisiana.  In addition to any Labcorp facility, attached please find an additional list of 

approved specimen collection sites. 
 

If you are unable to locate an approved collection site within 35 miles of your work site based on 

Labcorp’s web site and the attached list, please notify Alex Pace, drug testing coordinator, at (225) 

342-0880. 

 

Please ensure that this information is made available to the appropriate personnel. 
 

RND:ap 

Attachment 

c: Personnel Liaisons  

 
 

  Please Post and Circulate 


